
 
 
 
 
 
 

January 5, 2018 

Dear Member: 

Your annual LOMA Society of Ohio (LSO) membership is up for renewal. 

LSO thanks you for your continued membership. Our society values your involvement and 
dedication to professional development. We hope you had a chance to attend some or all 
of our business luncheons last year.  

It is our goal in 2018 to provide a rewarding membership experience that offers educational 
and professional development opportunities. As we hope you have already experienced, 
LSO offers you the chance to network with industry leaders and insurance professionals 
throughout Ohio. The society also continues to give back to the community through its 
charitable work and scholarship programs. 

More information about the mission of the society, educational topics, past events, and 
current membership can be found on the LSO website: http://lomasociety-ohio.org. The 
membership application can be completed online under the “How to Join” tab of our 
website. The membership fees will continue to remain the same for 2018. 

2018 Membership Options Include: 

 $100 All In Fee: Includes membership and registration for all four luncheons. 
 $35 Membership Fee: Only covers membership fee. This includes access to the 

LSO quarterly newsletter and the opportunity to connect with industry leaders and 
insurance professionals throughout the state. An additional registration fee of $40 for 
each luncheon you attend would be required. 

A $50 registration fee will apply to each luncheon for non-members. 

We look forward to seeing you at an upcoming event in 2018 and thank you for your 
membership in the LOMA Society of Ohio. 

Best Regards, 

Nick 
 
Nick Moulakis,  
FFSI, FLMI, ACS 
President 
LOMA Society of Ohio 

Amy 
 
Amy Burchette, 
FLMI, AIRC, ACS 
Membership Chair  
LOMA Society of Ohio 
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